
NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING CHANGE OF DATE 
FARMINGTON CITY 

 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Farmington City 
Planning Commission meeting dated April 17, 2025 has been cancelled and is 
now scheduled to be held on April 10, 2025 at 7:00 pm, at Farmington City 
Hall (160 S Main St).  
 
 
DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING I hereby certify that the above notice and agenda were posted at Farmington City Hall, 
Utah Public Notice Website and the city website on March 21, 2025 Carly Rowe, Planning Secretary  
 


